Resident Cadet

Sponsor an Academy Cadet

By: Corey Sipe

The Coast Guard Academy is looking for sponsor families for this summer’s incoming cadets from the Class of 2006. Sponsor families provides cadets with families who can provide advice and guidance. It is an important means of friendship and learning beyong the Academy enviornment. The program helps cadets who have a difficult time adjusting as they experience a drastic transition from a civilian to a military way of life. They are immediately subjected to high standards and rigorous disciplined program at the Academy. 

Qualified families must meet at least one of the five criteria: 1) local active, reserve, retired Coast Guard or Naval officers, 2) Coast Guard Enlisted Personnel E-7 through E-9, 3) families of civilian personnel GS-7 and above assigned to the Academy, 4) families with military background from other services, or 5) Civilian families in the area whose eligibility will be determined by the two references the family provides and an interview with the Program Coordinator. 

If you are intrested in becoming a Sponsor family or have any questions about the program go to the Coast Guard Academy Sponsor Program’s website at http://www.cga.edu/cadetsponsor.

Interested people can contact Mrs. Carey McNeil at 860-444-8281 or e-mailing her at cmcneil@cga.uscg.mil or Lt. Steve Bosau at 860-444-8231 or e-mailing him at sbosau@exmail.uscga.edu.

